
       Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the October 6, 2009 Missouri Transportation Finance Corporation (MTFC) Meeting 
 
 
Summary of Program Activity 
 
 

� One loan was approved for $851,400. 
 

� As of October 6, 2009, MTFC has approximately $6.8 million available to loan. 
 
Loans Approved 
 

City of St. Clair - $851,400 to relocate the I-44 North Outer Road at Route 47.   
 
Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for February 2, 2010.  The deadline to apply is December 17, 
2009. 
 
Did You Know? 
MoDOT’s Adopt-A-Highway program is a public/private partnership committed to beautifying 
Missouri’s roadside and providing litter-prevention education. More than 3,750 volunteer groups are 
responsible for approximately 5,300 miles of roadway. Local organizations and others interested in 
improving Missouri’s environment can help with litter pickup, beautification or mowing through 
MoDOT’s Adopt-A-Highway program.  
 
Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 
Mendy Sundermeyer  Mendy.Sundermeyer@modot.mo.gov  314-453-5044 
Christa Luebbering  Christa.Luebbering@modot.mo.gov   573-522-4614 
Todd Grosvenor  Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov   573-751-4526 
 


